September 2023
The Assessor, in conjunction with eQuality Valuation Services, LLC are conducting sales reviews
and building permit inspections for the 2023 Revaluation. Peter Hyde is the field inspector

assigned to the Town of Franklin and his picture and vehicle information is shown below.

If you have a permit for an improvement to your property that requires interior inspection,
please allow Peter access to your property. And feel free to ask for identification.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kim Bechard, Assessor



